
Minutes from the General Meeting, August 8, 2022 

Texted to Cathy on August 17, 2022 

We discussed the Niners gift wrap program monies be used to purchase a defibrillator for 
Charbonneau instead of donating to Wilsonville community sharing this year everyone, 
approved.   

An update was given on pink ball and the book was there to sign up many did.   

Bonnie Bohm reviewed several rules.  

Marsha gave a brief treasurer report. 

Joanna talked about the performance and skit and that several songs were still available. 

Joyce Bowden did an excellent job of announcing the 2023 candidates for office. 

 We thanked Nicole for a great taco luncheon.   

An announcement was made for the Knight Cancer Institute tour.  

 

Submitted by,  

Mary Fieweger, President.  


